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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is proposing safety improvements along U.S. 1 from Myers Drive to Crane 
Creek Bridge in Melbourne and Palm Bay. The project plans to resurface U.S. 1 within the corridor to extend the life of the 
existing roadway. 
 

The project proposes pedestrian and bicycle enhancements, including restriping the travel lanes to provide a buffered bicycle 
lane from Myers Drive to University Boulevard. Pedestrian signal upgrades and the reconstruction of pedestrian curb ramps 
are also planned. Lighting will be enhanced at signalized intersections as well. 
 

This project will also include parts of a Streetscape project from the city of Melbourne, which proposes pedestrian 

improvements, constructing raised medians from Avenida Del Rio to Crane Creek Bridge, and adding directional medians at 

Roosevelt Avenue and Jernigan Avenue (see graphic below and on other side). The raised medians and directional medians 

will restrict left turns from some side streets and driveways onto U.S. 1. 

Project Status and Estimated Costs* 

Design: Ongoing - completion late 2024 $      2 million 

Right of Way: Within existing —-   

Construction: Funded - early 2025 $   3.6 million 
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